
Don’t miss the opportunity to enroll or make changes. 
Open Enrollment is via the SPS online benefits system.

All Open Enrollment materials are available on our website  
www.dbm.maryland.gov/benefits

It’s Open Enrollment Time!

Retiree Enrollment Packets were mailed to home addresses!

Department of Budget & Management
Employee Benefits Division

410.767.4775 or 1.800.307.8283

OEF20

STATE EMPLOYEES
AND RETIREES

Open Enrollment
October 19, 2020

through
November 13, 2020


